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Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming events at 
your school for the week of October 2nd – 6th. 
 
Thank you to all those who came out to test drive a new Ford vehicle on Saturday, in support of the Downey Ford 
Drive 4UR School program. Special thanks to Ms. Aylward who represented Loch Lomond at this event. For every 
test drive under our school banner $20 was donated to help support programing at our school. 
 
Oct. 2nd – 6th is Provincial Wellness Week! Wellness is about more than individual lifestyle choices. It is shaped by 
the people around us and the places where we live, learn, work and spend our free time. Just like a tree, wellness 
needs the right conditions to grow. These people and places help grow our wellness in both big and small ways. 
They create the supportive environments that nourish our wellness like soil, water and sunshine.  
 
The milk program will resume in October and we appreciate the support of our Home & School Assoc. in making 
this program available for our students. The program is now cashless and paperless and a link is available on our 
school website under “Parent Information.” If you require assistance with the online order form please email 
llshomeandschool@outlook.com or you can visit the help page on the parent guide. We remind those placing milk 
orders that the access code is: LLHL  
 
The Home & School Association is sponsoring the first fundraiser of the year with ADL Cheese.  All orders can be 
made on the Home & School milk webpage starting October 2nd until October 23rd.  Orders are not accepted at the 
school and must be paid online through the secure online payment options made available. Please be reminded 
that the access code to register is LLHL. 
 
October 4th is the season’s third Cross Country Jamboree being held at Riverview Park, located adjacent to Simms 
Corner on the City’s West-side. Transportation is the responsibility of parents/guardians and consent forms are 
required to participate. Please contact Ms. Aylward who is helping organize and supervising our Jamboree events 
throughout the year.  
 
October 6th is Picture Day with Photography Flewwelling! For best results we suggest clothing that is free of large 
logos and busy designs. Photography Flewwelling is pleased to have been selected to take your child’s school 
photograph.  
 
For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School webpage or 
follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to call the 
school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn 
and visit. 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
Greg Norton,  
Principal 
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